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August 23, 2007
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 

47 C.F.R. §54.314, and
Dear Ms. Washburn:


This is a supplemental filing correcting a typographical error contained in the report submitted by 
CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. and CenturyTel of Inter-Island, Inc. (“Company”) to comply with WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. §54.314.

In the first sentence of the second paragraph of the narrative report, the Company stated, “Attached is a copy of the Company’s NECA-1 Report for the calendar year 2005, that, as of the date of this report, the Company has submitted to NECA.” The plant investment and expense amounts listed on the NECA-1 report are associated with the Company’s operations in 2006, not 2005. Therefore, the sentence should be revised to state, “Attached is a copy of the Company’s NECA-1 Report for the calendar year 2006, that, as of the date of this report, the Company has submitted to NECA.”
Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. and CenturyTel of Inter-Island, Inc. hereby requests that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission certify that the Company has met the requirements of 47 C.F.R. §54.314 for eligibility for continued receipt of federal high-cost funds. 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (318)362-1858 or at terrance.hinkston@centurytel.com







Sincerely,








Terrance Hinkston







Compliance Analyst








CenturyTel
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